Young, Betty (UTC)

From: Young, Betty (UTC)

Sent: A Wednesday, June 03, 2015 10:21 AM
To: 'info@blessedlimo.net'

Subject: Blessed Limousine

Hi — I am a compliance investigator with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission. John
Foster, one of our field inspectors, visited Mr. Bagby on May 4 and explained that while you are currently a
licensed limousine carrier, that license does not cover the operations provided in your two 22-passenger
vehicles (Hummer Limo and Party Bus). Mr. Foster provided Mr. Bagby with a charter and excursion service
carrier application. '

To date, we have not received a completed application from Blessed Limousine. I spoke with Mr. Bagby today
and he indicated that he will be submitting the application “right away.” Be advised that if we find evidence
that Blessed Limousine provided passenger transportation for compensation in either of those vehicles without
authority from the commission to do so, we will pursue enforcement action.

Please contact me with questions.

Betty Young \
Compliance Investigator

Transportation Safety /Rail Safety

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
360-664-1202
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